
March 3, 20 .... ..... 

Pamela Wood 

Pamela weea 
Due to the tone and content of your communications about the Front Sight organization, even 
with the effort we have made to respond to your concerns, we feel it is best you seek your 
training elsewhere. 

Although our records indicate you have attended or are scheduled to attend 2 of courses at 'Front 
Sight, our records indicate you have never paid Front Sight any money for your memoersnip. 

Although there is nothing to refund you because you have not paid us an)' money, and we are not 
obligated in any way to do so, as a show of good will we have enclosed a check in the amount of 
$50 and wish you the best is seeking your training elsewhere. Your membership is now closed. 

Front Sight Management 


